Press Release
Devon Air Ambulance Named Charity Partner for Exeter Racecourse
Devon Air Ambulance is proud to announce its new partnership with Exeter Racecourse, part of The Jockey Club, as its charity partner for the upcoming season. This collaboration marks a significant step in supporting the vital life-saving services provided by Devon Air Ambulance, which has been serving the community for over 30 years.
The partnership with Exeter Racecourse will provide Devon Air Ambulance with a platform to raise awareness and funds for its crucial operations. The collaboration will include a variety of fundraising activities and events at the racecourse throughout the racing season, providing racegoers with opportunities to contribute to the charity’s mission.
Tracy Owen, Corporate Partnership Manager for Devon Air Ambulance, said: 
‘We are thrilled that Exeter Racecourse has chosen Devon Air Ambulance as their Charity Partner for 2024-25, highlighting the importance of our life-saving services within the local community. With the support of Exeter Racecourse, we look forward to engaging in many fundraising activities and events, including our own DAA Race Day on Sunday 24th November 2024, which will help raise essential funds and awareness for our operations.
Corporate partnerships are vital for charities, businesses, and the communities they serve. Partnering with us offers a unique opportunity to make a tangible difference in the community, supporting a service that provides critical, life-saving care.’
Jack Parkinson, General Manager of Exeter Racecourse, commented on the new partnership: 
‘We are delighted to support Devon Air Ambulance as our charity partner for the next season. The work they do is indispensable to our community, and we are committed to helping them achieve their goals. We look forward to a successful partnership that will benefit both our organizations and the wider community.’
Devon Air Ambulance operates two helicopters and a fleet of critical care cars, responding to emergencies across Devon and surrounding areas. The charity provides rapid emergency medical response and critical care, often making the difference between life and death for patients in remote and hard-to-reach locations.
The partnership kicked off earlier this summer with an exciting morning for local school children enjoying a morning at the racecourse where they were treated to a meet and greet with Champion Jockey, Harry Cobden, the chance to take a look inside the Devon Air Ambulance Critical Care Car while quizzing some of the DAA team, and the icing on the cake was meeting Gold Cup winning horse, Native River who paraded for the children.  
As the partnership continues to blossom, Exeter Racecourse will also host special charity race days, where a 10% of every ticket sold and on-the-day donations will go directly to Devon Air Ambulance. Additionally, racecourse visitors will have the opportunity to support the charity through various initiatives and events organised throughout the year.
For more information or to support Devon Air Ambulance, please visit https://www.daat.org/


